
School Council Minutes 13/11/19 

Playgrounds 
We will check toys in the playgrounds and put out 

some more. School councillors will put out the bricks, 

blocks, go-goes on Monday and put them away on 

Fridays.  

 We can’t find the Buddy stop for the foundation 

stage playground but we have written friendship 

Stop on the blackboard behind a bench. Children 

can sit on the bench if they are lonely and 

someone will come and play with them. 

Playground buddies to teach the younger children 

new games- we will ask Mrs O Hara if P7’s can 

practise some games to teach the younger pupils. 

 Basketball hoops can only be used for PE. 

 Mrs O Kane is working on the quiet area for KS2 and 

hopefully, we will get a new area soon. 

 School Council thought P6’s idea for each class 

to be responsible to maintain a garden area was 

great. Mrs Mc Crum will ask the teachers if they 

agree. 

P7 are concerned that there are too many children in 

the Key Stage 2 playground. We will ask Mrs O Hara 

if for 3/3 days a week if P7 can have a different 

playtime ( until quiet area is sorted.) 

 

 



If P6 would like to make Climate presentations 

to the younger pupils, School Council thought 

that was a super idea. P6 can arrange that with  

the class/classes of their choosing. 

 Also in this theme we will have a NO WASTE 

LUNCH  BOX day-date to be arranged soon!! 

 Talent Show – we will have a Talent 

Competition in February. 

 Science Club- Mrs O Kane hopes to have 

some exciting news about this soon.  

 Ipad chargers- more will be ordered but we 

MUST LOOK AFTER them. 

Road Safety 

 Mrs Vallelly thanked all classes for their  

suggestions. Mrs O Kane will tell everyone at 

assembly and send a letter home detailing all the 

things we are doing to promote Road Safety 

WEEK. 

Christmas Jumper-date to be decided soon.  


